Smoking and Vaping Policy

Tuba's Play House is committed to providing a safe and healthy environment for
children in our care. Smoking and vaping are not allowed on our premises or during any

of our activities, whether indoors or outdoors, in the presence of children.
Our policy aims to:

1. Protect children from exposure to second-hand smoke or vapor
2. Ensure compliance with the law and the EYFS requirements
3. Promote healthy behaviors and a positive role model for children

Policy and Procedures:

1. Smoking and vaping are strictly prohibited in any part of our premises or during
any activities that involve children.

2. Any visitor who wishes to smoke or vape must do so in a designated area that is
out of sight of children and not accessible to children and hey must ensure that
smoke or vapor does not permeate into other areas of the premises where
children or other staff members may be present

3. We ensure that any individual who smokes or vapes outside the premises does
not create any disturbance or litter in the neighborhood.

4. We communicate this policy and any related information to all parents and
visitors.

Outcomes:
e To protect children from the harmful effects of second-hand smoke or vapor

e To ensure compliance with the law and the EYFS requirements

e To promote healthy behaviors and provide a positive role model for children



